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Amendment One 

 
Young Adult Reentry Partnership (YARP) 
 
AGENCY:  Employment and Training Administration, Department of Labor 
 
ACTION:  Amendment to FOA-ETA-20-05 
 
SUMMARY:  The Employment and Training Administration announced on March 16, 2020, the 
availability of funds and Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA) for Young Adult Reentry 
Partnership grants to be awarded through a competitive process.  This amendment to the FOA 
revises language in Section IV.C., and announces the availability of a Prospective Applicant 
webcast.  
 
The document is hereby amended as follows: 
 
SECTION IV.C. SUBMISSION DATE, TIME, PROCESS, AND ADDRESS 
 
Section IV.C. is deleted and replaced with the following: 
 
We must receive your application by April 20, 2020.  You must submit your application 
electronically on https://www.grants.gov no later than 4:00:00 p.m. Eastern Time on the 
closing date 
 
Section IV.C.1. is deleted and replaced with the following: 
 
1. Hardcopy Submission 
No applications submitted in hardcopy by mail or hand delivery (including overnight delivery) 
will be accepted for this funding opportunity. 
 
PROSPECTIVE APPLICANT WEBCAST 
A Prospective Applicant Webcast will be available on March 30, 2020 at 
https://reo.workforcegps.org/.  While a review of this Webcast is strongly encouraged to support 
successful grant applications, it is not mandatory. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT:  Samantha Stowers, Grants Management 
Specialist, Office of Grants Management, at FOA-ETA-20-05@dol.gov.  
 
Signed March 19, 2020 in Washington, D.C. by: 

Melissa Abdullah 
Grant Officer, Employment and Training Administration 
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